
From: Jane Aitken
To: Monroe, Pamela
Subject: STOP THIS NORTHERN PASS NONSENSE
Date: Wednesday, December 20, 2017 2:53:52 PM

Jane Aitken
60 Rosewell Rd
Bedford, NH 03110

December 20, 2017

Dear Pamela Monroe,

I did not move to NH to be surrounded by apartment buildings and power lines.
NH has nothing to gain by this, it will just destroy the look and feel of our state.

Sincerely,
Jane Aitken
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